
August 30, 2023

Good Morning Serenades Families! 

I wanted to send a quick update this morning to let you all know we are 
doing well here.

We have not lost power as of yet and residents are up and getting their 
day started along with us. I know we will have wind and rain today 
according to the news, so we will keep listening in case any action 
needs to be taken. However, so far all is well! As always, if you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact us and stay tuned to our 
Facebook page for any updates.

Warmly,

Lynette Smith
Executive Director
850.428.3898

https://www.facebook.com/serenadesLongwood
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE



